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05/08/2018  14:07:212018/1153/P OBJ Sanya Polescuk 

for Belsize 

Residents 

Association

The proposal is objectionable on the following grounds: 

1 the length of the main extension seems excessive and likely to cause loss of light to the immediately 

adjacent neighbours. In order to determine if this be the case, Right to Light study should be submitted, in 

addtion to the illustration of the wider context of rear extensions. This is necessary in order prevent a 

compounded negative effect of this extension on the neighbours 

2 the shallow, stepped pitches of the proposed Roos are incongruous with the steep pitched roofs of the host 

building. In addition, the taller of  the roofs Coutts insensitively into the original brick banding of the host 

building (the single story bay window resolves this edesign feature much better)
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